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I have had occasion to use the Interchange as I live in Rozelle. Whilst I am not a regular peak hour commuter, I 
have serious safety concerns about the merging of traffic onto Anzac Bridge as I have experienced first hand, 
off peak, how it requires drivers to be super vigilant as they merge and join traffic heading eastbound and 
emerging from the west. On more than one occasion I have observed near misses. 
Notwithstanding the gridlock issues created by this poor design feature, user safety would be an even greater 
'burning platform' for rectification. 
 
I look forward to the committees urgent consideration of the issues posed by the current design and any 
remedial plan, 
 

 

 




